
I would like to propose that the buildings currently available at Stokes State Forest be used as a local 
wildlife rescue and rehabilitation center, for local wildlife. The public can bring in local wildlife in distress or 
in need of treatment, with the goal of them being released into their natural habitat again. This center can 
be open to visitors and local school children with the idea of educating them as to the local wildlife in NJ 
and how to co-exist with them. The center can be filled with information and even live animals for the 
visitors to see. The center can be staffed with volunteer's of conservation students and veterinary 
students  along with local veterinary doctors who would volunteer at the wildlife center. Let me know what 
you think and how we can coordinate this if you are interested. 
 
Mike 
 


